
Please be advised that we have received communication from the DBS confirming temporary 

changes to ID checking guidelines as a result of the coronavirus outbreak, and the difficulties 

organisations will have in following ID checking guidance. 

  

As the government is advising the public to work from home where possible, this is causing 

difficulties in receiving the physical documents and is delaying applications, and in some cases, 

preventing applications from being submitted. The DBS have therefore amended their guidance for a 

temporary period to ensure checks can still be carried out. 

  

As a high level overview, please see below a summary of the key points to these changes: 

  

• ID documents can be viewed over video link 

• Scanned images can be used in advance of the DBS check being submitted. The applicant will 

be required to present the original versions of these documents when they first attend their 

employment or volunteering role. Please ensure you do see the original documents and save 

documents which form part of Pre Employment checks (Right to Work and Proof of Address 

if an employee of WCC only). 

  

Please note this is only a temporary measure during these unprecedented times. Full details of these 

changes can be located on the gov.uk website by clicking here. 

 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.gov.uk%2Fgovernment%2Fnews%2Fcovid-19-changes-to-standard-and-enhanced-id-checking-guidelines%3Futm_source%3Da548bf71-206e-486c-83a6-b7aae12a67b0%26utm_medium%3Demail%26utm_campaign%3Dgovuk-notifications%26utm_content%3Dimmediate&data=02%7C01%7Ckambahra%40warwickshire.gov.uk%7C0a57e101a73a4c17383408d7ccd9054e%7C88b0aa0659274bbba89389cc2713ac82%7C0%7C0%7C637203104777420337&sdata=sc8eKxZg41uv14XExpiKQ6OVpl0H5rINbSx0FzxRfzA%3D&reserved=0

